
European Commission proposes to simplify
transfer pricing rules 2/41/23
On 12 September  2023 the European Commission published its  proposal  for  a  transfer  pricing (TP)
directive to align TP requirements across the EU. While most of the member states, including Latvia, are to
some extent applying recommendations made by the OECD TP guidelines, the European Commission is
proposing the directive and calling on the member states to adopt the same TP standards in order to
secure a level playing field. If the new rules are approved in their current version, they will be passed into
the member states’ national law by 31 December 2025 and applicable from 1 January 2026.
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